
Safety Report from Office Garcia – Wed. 3/3/2021 

Crime Report: 

16 – grand theft auto 

• Types of cars stolen, varies – Chevy’s, Ford, Hyundai, Lincoln Continental, 
GMC, Kia 

5 – burglary 

5 – burglary on motor 

5 – robbery – started as shop lifting and ended up being a robbery 

2 – street robberies with fire arm 

• In one incident, the victim chased after the suspect and the suspect threw 
an object at the victim.  The victim got the property back but for a price 

 Note from Officer Garcia – Please stay off your phones when walking and 
do not chase after the suspect.  Your life is more valuable than your 
property.   

 

Feb. 7-13th   

Burglaries 

4300 Jefferson on  2/7 to 2/8 – between 8:30pm – 8:45am 

3500 Chesapeake  2/12      6pm 

4000 Jefferson       2/12      10:30pm 

3400 Crenshaw      2/12      12:30pm 

2600 Crenshaw      2/13      1:30am 

 

Auto theft 

3400 11th Ave. 

4300 Adams 



2200 27th St. 

2800 Potomac 

4500 W. 28th St. 

1 at Somerset & Jefferson 

4500 Expo. 

 

Feb. 14 – 20th   

Burglaries 

2800 Somerset     2/18   12:45pm 

2800 & 12th St.      2/18     9am 

 

Auto theft 

3600 Mt. Claire 

Farmdale 

Bronson 

 

Feb. 20 – 27th  

Burglary 

2700 Western  7:40 

 

Auto theft 

4000 W 29th St. 

2000 27th St. 

3800 9th Ave. 



Auto theft Feb. 20 – 27th  

2800 Westview 

2800 Crenshaw 

3500 Muirfield 

 

Updates 

Thrifty Gas Station – Corner of Crenshaw & Adams 

They cleaned up the alley, but there are still vehicles parked that has no business 
there.  Officer Garcia is meeting with the city attorney to address the concerns 

 

Holiday Liquor on Adams 

They had violations so it was reported to the DA’s office and is still an on-going 
issue. 

 

Jefferson and Edgehill – crosswalk 

Officer Garcia is working on getting a cross walk at the intersection of Jefferson & 
Edgehill so people can get to the liquor store and Tim’s Kitchen safely 

 

Week of 2/22/21 

The helicopter commotion around 11:30pm was due to a traffic accident on 
Crenshaw & Adams.  It was a felony auto theft but a DUI driver went through a 
motor officer.  He is injured but ok. 

 

Acting SLO 

Officer Garcia will go back to patrol under Officer Mejia from March 15th 

Our next acting SLO is Officer Fort 



No Budget for a permanent SLO 

Due to defunding the LAPD – there isn’t a budget to promote officers to a SLO 
position.  So areas without a permanent SLO will continue to have rotating acting 
SLOs. 

Safety from crime and illegal activity is necessary.  Having SLOs change every 
quarter means the new SLO needs to be updated on the issues going on in the 
area and reconnecting with stakeholders in the area.  This will take about a 
month.  Then once you think you got the hang of things and the stakeholders and 
the community start having a bond with the new SLO, it’s time for a new SLO and 
the process begins from scratch.  This is not good for the community. 

A stakeholder has been communicating with the Mayor’s office and CDC10.  We 
will be collecting letters from the community to request for a permanent SLO for 
our area despite the defunding and low budget.  We need your support with this. 

 

Lead Officers in our area 

Parking enforcement – Officer Pucket 

Traffic Issues – Officer Mosley     31755@lapd.online 

 

 


